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To: The Governing Bodies of the Taxing Units within the Calhoun County
Appraisal District and the Calhoun County Appraisal District Board of Directors

RE: 2024 Proposed Budget

I, Jesse W. Hubbell, chief appraiser for the Calhoun County Appraisal District, do
hereby submit the 2024 Proposed Budget for the Calhoun County Appraisal
District as required by Sec. 6.06 of the Texas Property Tax Code. Please make a
copy of this proposed budget available for public inspection.

We will have the budget as an agenda item for each board meeting until the final
budget is approved, which is usually in August. We will continue to work on the

budget at each board meeting. The appraisal district budget must be approved by

the board of directors prior to September 15 of each year.

Before the budget is officially approved by the board of directors, there will be at
least a 10-day public notice given of a Public Hearing on the Budget. The appraisal
district will post the notice of the Public Hearing in the newspaper (Port Lavaca
Wave), at the county courthouse, appraisal district office and on the appraisal
district website. Each governing body will also be notified by letter.

Should anyone have any questions regarding the proposed budget please feel free
to contact me directly. Your suggestions, questions and comments are always

welcomed.

Respectfully,

el

Jesse W. Hubbell
Chief Appraiser



